TOWN OF WEST SENECA

MUNICIPAL BUILDING

DANIEL M. DENZ 716-674-2280

CHIEF OF POLICE 1250 UNION ROAD Fax: 716-674-1063
WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224 WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM
TO: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca
ATTN.: Supervisor Dickson
FROM: Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police
DATE: April 28, 2021
RE: Resignation of Julianne Turner as

Court Matron, Part-time

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Julianne Turner as Court Matron, Part-time
effective April 7, 2021 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the
necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police



Martha Franklin

From: Edward Baker

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 3:51 PM
To: hbulin2@verizon.net

Cc: Daniel Denz; Martha Franklin
Subject: RE: Matron

lulie,

Thank you for your time and service as a Matron for the West Seneca Police Department. We appreciate you coming in
and working those late nights, and often long hours. | hope that your decision to resign is a result of a better
opportunity. Best wishes for great success in all your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Asst. Chief Edward Baker
716-558-3136

West Seneca Police Dept.
1250 Union Rd.

From: _ )

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 3:22 PM

To: Edward Baker <baker@westsenecapolice.org>
Subject: Matron

Dear Assistant Chief,

I am writing to inform you that as of today I am giving my notice as I am stepping down from being a Matron
with the West Seneca Police Department. I appreciate the opportunity that I have been given working with the
fine men and women of West Seneca.

I will return the handcuffs, key fob and patches either tomorrow or friday.

Sincerely,

Julianne M. Turner

Sincerely,



